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Everyone has a right to clean water. We NJ citizens will soon have that right protected by law.
Fracking water is laden with chemicals, some probably carcinogenic The records show that settling
ponds leak. Fracking water must not be allowed to be stored anywhere in the Delaware watershed;
the risk to human health is too great.

The Delaware's water must not be used to frack. It is a precious resource, both for recreation and
drinking water, to five states. The water belongs to us, the citizens of those states. You have no
right to sell millions of gallons per fracking well, risking levels too low for fishing or canoeing, and
too low to be a reliable drinking-water source.

I ask for a complete ban: no fracking, no exporting of water, no storage of fracking waste.
 


